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Sports Days
We would like to welcome parents to join us for our Sports Days, which will begin shortly after 9.00 am,
weather permitting, and will be held on the field.  Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school and
their water bottle with them.  If the weather is hot we recommend that the children wear a sun hat and
you apply sun cream before they come to school. We anticipate that each Sports Day will last for
approximately 1 hour.   

September 2012 Classes
On Wednesday 4 July 2012 the children will visit their teachers
for next year, either here or at the Junior School.  Classes for
September 2012 will be:

YR
Mrs McFall [Year Group Leader] Red
Mrs Baban Yellow
Mrs Hodgkiss & Mrs Meara [Miss Douglas] Blue

Y1
Mrs Wallach & Mrs Meara [1 day] Red
Mrs West & Mrs Meara [1 day] Yellow
Mrs Whitehouse [Year Group Leader] Blue

Y2
Mrs Griffin Red
Miss Murphy [Year Group Leader] Yellow
Miss Pugh Blue

The children stay in the same colour classes as they move
between YR, Y1 and Y2:

Miss Murphy’s class [RR] to Mrs Wallach [1R]
Mrs Barone’s class [RY] to Mrs West [1Y]
Miss Douglas’ class [RB] to Mrs Whitehouse [1B]

Mrs Wheale’s class [1R] to Mrs Griffin [2R]
Mrs Wallach’s class [1Y] to Miss Murphy [2Y]
Mrs West’s class [1B] to Miss Pugh [2B]

Dates
Wednesday 4 July
Transition Day

Thursday 5 July
Y2 Educational Visit to Ragley Hall

Friday 6 July
PALS Non-Uniform Day
Reports sent home today

Monday 9 to Friday 13 July
Physical Activity Week - Olympics
Wednesday 11 July YR Sports Day  9 am
Thursday 12 July  Y1 Sports Day  9 am
Friday 13 July Y2 Sports Day 9 am

Friday 13 July
Children bring their work home today
PALS Y2 Disco 6.00 pm - 7.30 pm

Monday 16 July
Y2 Leavers’ Celebration at 
Birmingham Cathedral 11.15 am – 12.15 pm

Tuesday 17 July
Parents’ Evening 3.30 pm – 6.00 pm

Friday 20 July
Last day of Summer Term 
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School Term Dates 2012–2013
Children should attend on the following days:

Autumn Term 2012
Wednesday 5 September 2012 to Friday 19 October 2012
Monday 29 October 2012 to Friday 21 December 2012

Spring Term 2013
Tuesday 8 January 2013 to Friday 15 February 2013
Monday 25 February 2013 to Thursday 28 March 2013

Summer Term 2013
Monday 15 April 2013 to Friday 24 May 2013
Monday 3 June 2013 to Friday 19 July 2013

There are 5 Teacher Days for the academic year when children do not attend:
Monday 3 September 2012, Tuesday 4 September 2012, Monday 7 January 2013,
Monday 22 July 2013 and Tuesday 23 July 2013.

Monday 6 May 2013 [May Day] is a Public Holiday –  school will be closed.

We do hope you have a lovely summer with your children.  We send our current Year Two children to
the Junior School with our love and best wishes, and look forward to seeing our other children and their
families in September.  

‘Welcome’...
We would like to welcome Miss Lardner, Personal
Assistant, to our Office Team.  Emma joins us from
the Diocesan Board of Education.  We also welcome
back Mrs Baban who will be teaching a Reception
class in September.

‘Goodbye’...
Sadly, we are saying ‘goodbye’ to Mrs Barone at the
end of this term as she and her family are relocating
to Leeds.  We would like to thank her for her
commitment to the children of our school and we
wish her every happiness.

and ‘Congratulations’.
As you may know, we currently have four teachers on
Maternity Leave.  Mrs McFall will be returning to
school and teaching in Reception from September.
Mrs Grainger and Miss Douglas are planning to

return at the end of the year.  Mrs Wheale has
gained the position of Deputy Headteacher at a local
Infant School and, therefore, will be leaving at the
end of the Summer Term.  We send her our best
wishes for the future and thank her for her hard
work whilst she has been with us. 

Parents’ Evening
Tuesday 17 July 2012 3.30 pm – 6.00 pm

Parents’ Evening this term is to give you the
opportunity to discuss your child’s Annual Report
with their teacher.  Reports will be sent home with
the children on Friday 6 July 2012.

If you wish to make an appointment please sign the
sheets, which will be on classroom doors from 
8.50 am on Monday 9 July 2012.  

The evening is for parents/carers only and
children should not be brought into school.


